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March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reception Class trip to Painshill Park – 18th June 2025 
 
We are very excited to have secured a date for our Reception class trip.  We will be visiting Painshill Park for 
the day spending time hunting high and low for minibeasts. We will learn about habitats and camouflage 
and have some time to run around in the beautiful surroundings.   
 
The total cost of the trip will be £28.78, which includes the cost of the coach, entry fee and workshop. We 
invite you to make a voluntary contribution towards this trip, which can be paid via Scopay by Monday 5th 
May 2025. If you are unable to contribute for any reason, please speak to Mrs Evans in confidence.  If we 
do not receive enough contributions towards the cost of the trip, we will inevitably have to cancel.  Please 
note, payment in Scopay will act as your consent for your child to go on this trip.   
 
To help the children have an enjoyable day, we thought we should remind you of some of the things they 
will need:   
 

• A packed lunch and a snack with a drink is required in a backpack (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or 
any food containing nuts, please).  

• Children should wear trainers and their P.E kit- blue leggings or long trousers and their school T-
shirt and sweatshirt.  

• They must bring a light, waterproof coat and a sunhat and sun cream (if particularly hot) as we will 
be outside all day: who knows what the weather will bring! 

 
           
We will be travelling by coach leaving promptly at 8.45am and will be back at St. Mary's, traffic permitting, 
at approximately 3.00pm.  Please bear with us if we are a little late returning and ensure you make any 
necessary arrangements in advance in case the coach is delayed.  If we anticipate a late return, you will be 
notified by text message. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Gayle Lawrence, Reception Class Teacher 
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